Alumni Treasurer is a Busy Body

The alumni association's treasurer is a true busy body who keeps track of all the income and expenses of the organization including the names of all donors and the amounts of their contributions. He also keeps track of all the dinner reservations and dues payments. That is the little stuff. He also writes and sends all of the scholarship checks to the proper colleges and universities.

Without his meticulous record keeping the board of directors would never be able to make any financial decisions. So, thanks to Grant Campbell, the board of directors has all of the facts. Thanks Grant.

WANTFD

More active alumni association members from all classes, especially those from the classes of 1975-2018. We need your fresh ideas to add more vitality to the association's activities and events. Return your enrollment form (page 3) today, and make copies for your friends. Please gather as many names and addresses from your friends and classmates as you can, and send them to Sherry Keffer vi email: thereunionlog@gmail.com or to The Alumni Association, Box 462, Oak Hill, WV 25901.

Three rising juniors and one rising senior Red Devil basketball players are attending the Bob Huggins basketball camp at WVU this summer, thanks to an alumni association scholarship earmarked to send promising students to basketball camp. The scholarship money was raised in memory of Roosevelt Lynch, a former athlete and coach, who perished in the Upper Big Branch mine disaster. Because no students attended last year, four are attending this year. They arees are Jason Manns, Darrian McDowell, Derrick McDowell, and Andrew Work Make a donation today to keep this gift keep on giving. You can do it!

Nearly everyone was complimentary of last year's menu and format so we'll have heavy hors d'oeuvres and delectable sweets again this year.

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Alumni Association P.O. Box 462 Oak Hill, WV 25901

